Free Trees for Community Groups and Schools
4 messages

Nicholson, Lindsay <lindsay.nicholson@cumberland.gov.uk> Thu, Oct 19, 2023 at 13\‘3

To: CALC <office@calc.org.uk>

Dear Colleagues,

The Woodland Trust is giving away free trees to Town & Parish Councils...

Since 2010, The Woodland Trust has given away 13 million free trees to schools and communities
across the UK.

We want to make sure everybody has the chance to plant a tree, so we’re still giving away hundreds of
thousands of them every year. Together, we'll get millions more trees in the ground in our quest to hit
the UK’s carbon net-zero target.

We are currently accepting applications for free trees from local councils, town councils and parish
councils, as well as from schools and community groups in their area, and we would like to ask for your
support in getting the message out.

Eligible groups can apply for up to 420 free saplings per application window, with our deliveries taking
place every year in March and November. Applications processed now will receive their saplings in
March 2024, just in time for planting season!

You can find more information about the Free Trees for Schools and Communities initiative on our
website, as well as a link to the application form.

Please feel free to circulate the information amongst your networks. If you would like more information or to
discuss how you or groups in your area can get involved, please contact Steve Shill, Senior Project Lead —
Community Woodland Outreach via 07774693621 or steveshill@woodlandtrust.org.uk

Many thanks

Lindsay

Cumbria Association of Local Councils

Cumbria Association of Local Councils Ltd is a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales. Registered
number: 15107335


https://www.woodlandtrust.org.uk/plant-trees/schools-and-communities/frequently-asked-questions/
https://www.woodlandtrust.org.uk/plant-trees/schools-and-communities/frequently-asked-questions/
mailto:steveshill@woodlandtrust.org.uk




